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Earth Day weekend (April 27-28) had an unexpected snow storm so both the 
SCARCE Earth Fair and Cosley Zoo’s Party for the Planet were rescheduled to 
join different events in May. 
 
On Saturday, May 11th, a representative from DuPage Water Commission hand-
ed out Preserving Every Drop items at SCARCE’s Garden Market where at-
tendees could shop for local and sustainable garden goods including: native 
plants, sustainably grown seedlings, local honey, and rain barrels. 
 
On Saturday, May 18th, Preserving Every Drop items were handed out at Cosley 
Zoo’s Endangered Species Day where attendees could learn about endangered 
species in Illinois and around the world. 
 
Preserving Every Drop items included rain gauges, shower timers, leak detection 
tablets as well as informational pamphlets on water conservation. 

https://cosleyzoo.org/
https://www.scarce.org/
https://cosleyzoo.org/
https://www.scarce.org/event/growin-green-garden-market-2019/
https://cosleyzoo.org/event-calendar/endangered-species-day/
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